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MATERIAL FACT 
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RAIA DROGASIL S.A. (“Company”), in compliance with CVM Resolution No. 44/21, as amended, 

hereby announces to the public that it has reviewed its new store openings guideline for the year 

of 2025, as stated under item 3.1 of its Reference Form. 

The previous guideline, of 280 to 300 new store openings for the year of 2025, was increased to 

 330 to 350 new store openings for the year of 2025. 

We highlight that the guideline of 280 to 300 new store openings for the year of 2024 remains 

unchanged. 

These guidelines were elaborated based on our past experience and consider our expectations 

regarding our operations, observing, especially: 

(i) our expansion strategy;  

(ii) our financial capacity to support investments; 

(iii) our capacity to obtain attractive locations at sound expected returns; 

(iv) our capacity to implement new stores, including our engineering structure and qualified 

personnel availability within our career plan in order to operate those stores; 

(v) other circumstances inherent to the expansion activities. 

It is important to mention that these guidelines are estimates, and do not constitute a promise of 

performance, and that they may be reviewed (positively or negatively) by the Company’s 

management. 

São Paulo, November 29, 2024. 
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